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Valley of the Moon Water District 
Errata Sheet for Minor Corrections to 

Valley of the Moon Water District 2020 Urban Water Management Plan (UWMP) 
 

This errata sheet logs minor content errors that were identified after final adoption of the Valley of the 
Moon Water District 2020 UWMP. DWR has determined that these corrections are minor and do not 
require the UWMP to be amended.  

☒These data errors have been corrected in the Department of Water Resources (DWR) UWMP database 
at https://wuedata.water.ca.gov/secure/ 

☒This errata sheet has been filed with the UWMP in all locations where it is made publicly available, 
including the California State Library. Errata may be submitted to State Library via email to 
cslgps@library.ca.gov 

 

Name and agency of the person filing errata sheet: 

Qiwen Zhang, EKI Environment & Water, Inc, on behalf of Matt Fullner, Valley of the Moon Water District 

 

 
# Description of Correction Location Rationale Date Error 

Corrected 
1 Table 4-4 Retail: Last Five Years 

of Water Loss Audit Reporting 
was filled in in WUEdata to 
match the UWMP document. 

Page 38 The data was initially 
missing in WUEdata. 

3/31/2021 

2 DWR Table 6-9: Groundwater 
production was modified to be 
consistent with the values in 
DWR Table 7-2 

Page 75 There was a discrepancy 
in the values shown in 
DWR Tables 6-9 and 7-2, 
which is resolved by this 
correction.  The 
groundwater production 
is assumed to be the 
difference between 
demand and SCWA 
supply.  

3/31/2021 

3 Table 7-2 (UWMP Table 7-4):  
Values have in WUEdata have 
been corrected to resolve a 
discrepancy between the values 
found in the UWMP document 
and WUEdata. 

Page 89 There was a discrepancy 
in the values between 
the UWMP document 
and WUEdata. 

3/31/2021 

https://wuedata.water.ca.gov/secure/
mailto:cslgps@library.ca.gov
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 Include screen shots of revised tables if   
applicable.  
Revised DWR Table 6-9: 

 

 

 

 


